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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Age Friendly Committee Resolution Respecting Font Size on Street 
Signs 

To: City Council 

From: Matthew Trennum, City Clerk   
 

At its meeting held on February 17, 2023, the Age Friendly Committee passed the 
following resolution:  

That that Age Friendly Committee RECOMMENDS that Council direct staff to 
provide a report respecting the implications of increasing the font size on new 
and replacement municipal street signs.  

Council should note, this motion was previously recommended to Council at the end of 
the previous Council term through the Age Friendly Committee’s minutes from its 
meeting held on July 13, 2022, Minute Item 5.6 (c).  

This memo is to serve as a reminder of the resolution to the new term of Council, and 
as a request from the Committee for staff to bring forward its report as soon as possible.  

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 
Matthew Trennum 
City Clerk  
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